
St Andrew’s Roseville 
We are a church that loves 
Jesus and wants the good 
news of His death and 
resurrection proclaimed to all 
people, so that they can 
believe in Him. If you would 
like to know more about 
following Jesus or about St 
Andrew’s, please visit our 
website - 
www.standrews.net.au 

Coming Up 
Sat 8 June - Revive TACK 
cook-up 12-5pm 

Sun 16 June - 8.30am 
Morning Tea @ Mal York’s 
house 

Sun 23 June - Year 6 Parents’ 
info lunch 

Sun 23 June - 5pm sit-down 
supper (after church) 

Sun 23 June - Newish Dinner 
(after church) 

Fri 28 - Sun 30 June - Revive 
Youth Winter Camp 

Sun 30th June - 10.30am 
picnic (after the service) 

Staff Leave 
Mel Bell - 7th - 9th June 

Ness Hughes - 9th - 11th June 

Indira Ryan - 5th - 15th July 

Amelia Ross - 19th July 

	 SUNDAY 9TH JUNE 2024

LAST WEEK AT ST ANDREW’S 
Last week we held our termly church-wide prayer and praise night, 
which was delightfully encouraging. Additionally, the staff, parish 
councillors and wardens all gathered for a day of visioning and team 
building under the guidance of Peter Mayrick, who works for 
Partners in Ministry and contracts for the Sydney Diocese Centre of 
Ministry Development (CMD).

Church-wide prayer and praise night

Staff, PC and Wardens’ Day with Peter Mayrick

http://www.standrews.net.au
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MISSION PARTNERS 

Please be praying for all of the 
Mission partners we support for 

Mission & Aid Sunday. 

Bec Choi, Blayney Parish and the 
Bathurst Diocese 

International Care Ministries 

Youthworks 

Zambia’s Child 

PRAYER POINTS 
Please pray for the work of Scripture in Schools:  

• For Scripture at Roseville Public and Killara High School.  

• That the students will grow in their understanding of Jesus and that 
it might cause them to attend a local church with their families.   

• For those who teach the students and pray that God will sustain 
them as they do so.   

  

Please pray for our Belonging to one another:  

• That we will be a church that helps people who come to feel they 
belong   

• Pray for wisdom as we welcome people on site and that every 
member of the church will be looking to welcome and include new 
people  

• Pray especially for our welcome programs such as the ‘belonging’ 
and ‘newish’ lunches. Pray that we might become a church that 
looks to show hospitality to one another and build authentic 
relationships with each other.   

• Pray that we will be known as a church that loves Jesus and each 
other.   

  

Please pray for all Churches in Australia:  

• For the many churches that meet, not just in Sydney, but around 
Australia.   

• Pray for the salvation of Australians and pray that Australian 
churches may be a good witness of the Lord Jesus Christ.   

• Pray that God will protect the churches in Australia from false 
teaching and protect those who minister in them from the work of 
the evil one.  

• Pray that the churches of Australia might unite under the Lordship 
of Jesus Christ, by his Spirit, so that we can show a unified message 
of Salvation.   

Please pray for each other:  

• For the 10:30am congregation   

That out of God’s glorious riches, will be strengthened with power 
through your Spirit in their inner being, so that Christ may dwell in their 
hearts through faith. And we pray that they, being rooted and 
established in love, may have power, together with all the saints, to grasp 
how wide and long and high and deep is the love of Christ, and to know 
this love that surpasses knowledge – that they may be filled to the 
measure of all your fullness.  AMEN.  

Scan to pledge	

If you would like to give to Mission & Aid Sunday, 
please fill out a pledge form by scanning the QR code or 
following the link below. Once you have submitted the 
form, an email will be sent to you with details on how 
to make the payment. If you have any questions, please 
forward them to office@standrews.net.au 

http://tiny.cc/MASun24

Giving to Mission & Aid 
Sunday Partners 

mailto:office@standrews.net.au
http://tiny.cc/MASun24
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FINANCIAL SUPPORT 
The preferred method for 

contributing to the ministry and 
operational costs of St Andrew’s 

is via regular EFT giving to:   
BSB 032 086 

Account 387 248 
St Andrew’s Roseville 

Cash/cheque contributions can 
be made via the offertory 

collection boxes inside the 
church (no funds are kept on 

site).  
For enquiries about financial 
matters, please contact our 

Treasurer, David Vidilini via 
accounts@standrews.net.au.  

SAFE MINISTRY 
We take safety seriously at St 

Andrew’s and we are committed 
to the physical, emotional and 

spiritual welfare of those in our 
care. If you have questions or 
concerns please contact our 

(voluntary) Safe Ministry 
Representative, Megan Webster 

at 
safeministry@standrews.net.au. 

2024 Parish Council & Wardens 

Wardens 
Alys Martin (10.30am)
Luke Hall (10.30am)
Aaron Black (5pm)

Treasurer  
David Vidilini (10.30am)

Parish Council 
Ursula Keen (8.30am)

Narelle Barbarino (10.30am)
Helen Vernon (10.30am)
Andrew Loel (10.30am)
Adrian Perry (10.30am)

Cameron Robertson (5pm)
Craig Roberts (6.45pm)

Ed Shaw (6.45pm)

RECYCLE, REUSE, REDUCE, REPURPOSE 
Please don’t throw away any unwanted books or jigsaw puzzles.  
Unwanted books and puzzles can be recycled using the marked plastic 
container, under a bench in the breezeway passageway into the church 
hall.  When the container fills up, the books and puzzles are taken to 
the Lifeline book depot in Lindfield, then cleaned, sorted, priced and 
sold in either the Lifeline bookshop in Lindfield or at one of Lifeline’s 
local book fairs.  You’d be amazed at the interest in old, unusual or 
plain books!  All funds raised go to support Lifeline’s counselling 
work.  

SAFE MINISTRY MOMENT 
Each first Monday of the month, our staff read over and discuss a child 
safe standard that has formed a significant part of the response to the 
Royal Commission into Institutional Child Sex Abuse. This week we 
discussed Child Safe Standard 3: Families and Communities are 
informed and involved.  

Our Safe Ministry Rep, Meg Webster, has given us three simple 
questions to think through as a team:  
What does this standard mean to us at St Andrew's?  
What do we already do well?  
What could we be doing better?  

It is always a helpful conversation!  
This standard particularly highlights the risk where organisations are 
closed and have a lack of transparency with families and communities. 
And something we discussed at length that this is "particularly the 
case in situations where families and the community have an 
unquestioning respect for the authority of that organisation."  

It is so important that all people; kids, youth and adults alike, feel that 
they can ask questions and raise any concerns at church. The staff, 
parish council or wardens want to know and listen to anything you 
want to share, and of course, any safety concerns. What could be more 
important than ensuring our gospel work honours God by being safe, 
careful and righteous in all that we do.  

If you have any questions, there is more information here: https://
ocg.nsw.gov.au/child-safe-scheme/implementing-child-safe-standards 
And you can always contact our Safe Ministry Representative at 
safeministryrep@standrews.net.au . 

ST ANDREW’S IS A NUT FREE ZONE 
Please be mindful of those with nut allergies 
and do not bring anything containing nuts to 
church.

BUSHWALK 
The bush walk around Manly Dam has been postponed to Saturday 
13th July at 1pm.

mailto:accounts@standrews.net.au
mailto:safeministry@standrews.net.au
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ST ANDREW’S ROSEVILLE KIDS 
Playgroup 

Thursdays 10am-12pm 

Xtreme 

Years 4-6 

Fridays 3.15pm-5pm 

StAR Kids program 

Sundays 10.30am 

ST ANDREW’S ROSEVILLE YOUTH 
REVIVE 

Fridays 6.30pm-8.30pm 

Jnr Youth Bible Study 

Sundays 10.30am & 5pm 

Snr Youth encouraged to attend 
the 6.45pm service 

STAFF DAYS OFF 

Mal York		 mal.york@standrews.net.au	 	 0404 489 485 
Scott Warner	 scott.warner@standrews.net.au 	 0416 263 161	  
Vanessa Hughes	 vanessa.hughes@standrews.net.au 	 0413 339 652	
Mel Bell	 	 mel.bell@standrews.net.au	 	 0418 447 428	
Indira Ryan	 indira.courtness@standrews.net.au	 0421 632 108 
Amelia Ross	 amelia.ross@standrews.net.au	 9412 2553 
Emily Tong	 emily.tong@standrews.net.au		 0403 316 656	
	 	 office@standrews.net.au	 	 9412 2553

STAFF TEAM: 
Senior Minister 

Senior Assistant Minister 
Assistant Minister 

Children’s Minister 
Youth Minister 

Ministry Support Coordinator 
Assistant Children’s Minister 

Office

Mal York - Fridays

Scott Warner - Tuesdays

Ness Hughes - Wed, Fri, Sat

Mel Bell - Tuesdays

Indira Ryan - Tuesdays

Emily Tong - Tue, Thurs, Sat, Sun

Amelia Ross - Saturdays, Sundays

KICKSTART THE 2024 BUDGET 
To give to the kickstart initiative please fill 
out the form by following the link below or 
scanning the QR code. 

https://forms.office.com/r/9fhMh8d9tL 

REVIVE WINTER CAMP 
Come join Revive Youth at Winter Camp 2024 for an awesome 
weekend together full of fun and God’s Word. We would love to see 
you there! 

Dates: 28th-30th June 
Who: Year 7-12 Students 
Location: Kiah Ridge Christian Conference Centre, Tahmoor 
Pricing: $350 first child & $325 other children* 
*please contact Indira Ryan (Youth Minister) at 
Indira.courtness@standrews.net.au if you need 
financial assistance paying for camp 

To register head to - tiny.cc/wc24 
or scan the QR code

REVIVE - TACK COOK UP 
Revive youth is holding another cook-up for The Alfresco 
Community Kitchen this Saturday 8th June 12-5pm in the hall. 

https://forms.office.com/r/9fhMh8d9tL
mailto:mal.york@standrews.net.au
mailto:vanessa.hughes@standrews.net.au
mailto:mel.bell@standrews.net.au
mailto:indira.courtness@standrews.net.au
mailto:amelia.ross@standrews.net.au
mailto:emily.tong@standrews.net.au
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